
 

 

Hermans Gully Bridge Replacement  
Issue 1 – December 2023 
 

Highlighted area is indicative only 

 
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is currently 
undertaking bridge replacement works on Bucca 
Road, Bucca (close to Birthamba Road 
intersection). Works area as highlighted in red on 
the map above. 
  
Construction works will conclude on the 16th of 
December 2023 and the site will be closed until 
recommencement of works on the 8th of January 
2024. Road users can continue to use side track 
around site during closure period. Automated 
traffic control lights will be operating during this 
time. Expect minor delays.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience this work causes and thanks 
businesses, residents, and road users in 
advance for their patience and co-operation. 
 
If you have any concerns in relation to this notice 
during the closure of works period, please 
contact Council on the details below.  

 

Contact Information 

Council Contact: 1300 883 699 
 projects@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
 
Project Reference:  IRD2082.2016 
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